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On 23 December 2024, Ambassador Nishimaki, who is scheduled to return to Japan 

next month, paid a farewell courtesy call to Hon. Faustina Caley, Deputy Minister of 

Education, Arts and Culture.  

 

Ambassador Nishimaki shared with Hon. Caley his accomplishments and good memories 

during his tenure of two years and eight months. On behalf of the Ministry of 

Education, Arts and Culture, Hon. Caley thanked Ambassador Nishimaki for his 

contribution to strengthening bilateral relations between Namibia and Japan, 

particularly in the field of education. 
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